
 

 

  
March 15, 2024 

 
BEL Works to Improve Reliability of the Transmission Line 

Between Buena Vista and Belcogen 
 
Belize Electricity Limited (BEL) informs Customers of 
planned maintenance works on the 115KV transmission 
line between Buena Vista Substation in Corozal and 
Belcogen Substation in Orange Walk.  These works are 
necessary to replace damaged shield wires which serve 
to protect the transmission line against lightning strike.  
 
Works started on Wednesday, March 13, and are 
scheduled to be completed by Wednesday, March 20, 
2024. Customers in the Orange Walk District will 
experience two 5-minute daily power interruptions 
between 6:00 a.m. and 6:05 a.m. and 6:00 p.m. and 6:05 
p.m. throughout the length of the planned works.  
 
During the works, the national grid, except for Corozal and Orange Walk, will be supplied 
solely from local generation sources. Corozal and Orange Walk will be supplied with power 
sourced from Comision Federal de Electricidad (CFE) in Mexico. Customers will be 
informed immediately if any further vulnerability develops.   
 
BEL apologizes for any inconveniences caused during this time. These maintenance works 
are essential to help prevent unplanned interruptions and to improve the reliability of 
power supply to Customers.   
 

-End- 

Transmission Line between 
Belcogen and Buena Vista 

 


